
Karen Boudreau, Tim Hamilton,                    

Rose Lawrence, and Luz Rodriguez  

are pleased to announce a  

 

 Tutor/Student Discussion Group  

 Each week, there will be informal discussions about 

anything to do with the American English language and 

American culture.  

 There is no formal curriculum — you can attend when 

it works for you or when you have a specific question or 

observation. Previous discussions were fun, interesting, 

and included practical applications for both tutors and stu-

dents. 

NEW
! 

 The workshop will meet Fridays from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm, 

starting April 5 in the Literacy Center ESL Classroom. It will also 

meet once a month on the first Saturday of the month from 

11:00 am to 1:00 pm starting May 4th  in the Literacy Confer-

ence Room.  

LVM Literacy Unlimited 


